
No. 140

Response to Resolution #736

Robert Arthur Dodge, painter of the City Council Chambers receives his
funding from the item in the City Budget under Grants, Restoration Study-
City Hall.

He commenced painting in the Spring of 1978.
The South Wall will be completed around March 1, and each additional wall

will take approx. 2 years. (Throughout the time spent on the first wall was
over a year discovering the patterns and designs and colors, and, the dif-
ficult task of recreating and hand mixing those 60 or more colors).

Robert Arthur Dodge

IN CITY COUNCIL
MAR 4 1982

READ:
WHEREUPON IT IS ORDERED TL VT

~~-ZHE SAME BE RECE~IIV,ED_


